
 The Central Appalachian Astronomy Club (CAAC) held its regular meeting on 

November 2, 2013, at the Good Hope Observatory in Jane Lew, West Virginia, with 15 

in attendance.  

 

 CAAC president, Joe Gonzalez, convened the meeting.  

 

 Minutes from the August meeting were distributed and accepted on a motion by 

Bill Cottrill, seconded by  John Taylor. 

 

 Treasurer Jeri Booher presented the financial report. The report was accepted on a 

motion by John Taylor, seconded by Bill Cottrill. 

 

 

Star Quest: 

 

 Joe talked with Sue Ann Heatherly at NRAO and advised that we have our Star 

Quest speakers already lined up. 

 

 John Dennis will work with Roy Jaworski on raffles.  David Jaworski will assist 

Roy in documentation. 

 

 

Old Business:  

 

 Astronomy Day will be held 1/18/14.  Jim King will contact Fairmont State 

University to reserve the Caperton Center.  Connie Ahrens will contact Mark Kochte and 

Michelle Shinn regarding their availability to present.  She will also contact Tanya Daft 

to see if she will handle publicity for the event.  Jeri will furnish refreshments.  Roy will 

contact Pam Casto at NASA regarding star lab. We will meet at 8:30 to set up. 

 

 Janice King reported on Astronomical League.    

 

 

Miscellaneous: 

 

 Our Christmas party and next meeting will be December 14, 2013 at the 

observatory. 

 

 The motion for adjournment was made by John Taylor, seconded by Jim King. 

 


